Weir provides additional Pathway
funding for early years education

An additional £900,000 will be available as part of the Pathway Fund budget
so that all 169 eligible applicants can receive an award this year.

Views sought on pre-school education
admissions criteria

A public consultation seeking views on pre-school admissions has been
launched today.

Rate bills to issue in May

The Department of Finance has today announced that rate bills for 2021-22
will begin issuing at the end of May.

Community pharmacy commissioning plan
agreed

Health Minister Robin Swann has announced his support for a community
pharmacy commissioning plan for 2021-22.

Reappointments and extensions to Board
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of the Labour Relations Agency

Economy Minister Diane Dodds has announced the reappointment of six members
and extensions to the term of three members to the Board of the Labour
Relations Agency (LRA).
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